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Epistle –Rom 12:6-14, Gospel – Mt 9:1-8, Tone 5  

 
DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 

 

6th Sunday After Pentecost, July 24, 2011 
9:00 AM Lit. + John Diakun r/by Stelle Gadek 
11:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
Saturday, July 30, 2011 
5:00 PM Lit. + John Ilek r/by Helen and Jeff 
6th Sunday After Pentecost, July 31, 2011 
Epistle –Rom 15:1-7, Gospel – Mt 9:27-35  
9:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
11:00 AM Lit. + Maria Rodriguez r/by Mascenik Family 
 

 

Epistle Readers, 11:00 a.m. Liturgy: 

Peter Baralecki 7/24/11 

Nancy Bialkowski 7/31/11 

Joan Zaleski 8/7/11 

Kenneth Bialkowski 8/14/11 

Kathy Lis 8/21/11 

 
July Pyrohy Sale 
 If you wish to place an order please use the 
order sheets in the church vestibule.  The 
sauerkraut pyrohy will be sold on July 28 and 31.  
Please see the order sheets for details! 
 
Fr. Ivan Away on Vacation 

Fr. Ivan will return on August 11. In case of  
serious spiritual needs (emergencies) please 
contact the parish office at 732-826-0767. During 
his absence, Rev. George Worschak will substitute 
on weekends, July 23-24, 30-31, and August 6-7.  
 

Assumption Catholic School 
Assumption Catholic School is accepting 

registration for Pre K through eighth grade. You 
may schedule an appointment for a tour and 
registration by calling the school office at: 732 – 
826-8721. 
 
Extra Centennial Books 

The church has a number of Centennial Books 
which are available to anyone who would like one. 
If you wish to purchase a centennial book, please 
contact the rectory office at 732-826-0767. 
 
Holy Dormition Pilgrimage  

The 57th HOLY DORMITION (ASSUMPTION) 
PILGRIMAGE will be held at St. Mary’s Villa, 
Sloatsburg, NY, sponsored by the Sisters Servants of 
Mary Immaculate, honoring the Mother of God on 
Saturday and Sunday, August 13-14.  Our Lady, 
Mother of God, invites all of us to a greater good. 
We work together to make a difference in the world. 
We strive to bring the Gospel message of God’s love 
and compassion to the people entrusted to our care.  
This year’s theme is “Mary Hope of Christians”; what 
greater title could be afforded to Our Lady?  We 
know that the Mother of God blesses her faithful 
children. She forever speaks to her Son Jesus on our 
behalf. Our participation has made us far richer, 
wiser, contented and holier for being on the “Holy 
Mountain.” For more information please see the 
flyer in the vestibule and at the side entrance of the 
Church. 
 

Christian One-Liners 

• God doesn't call the qualified, He qualifies the 
called. 

• You can tell how big a person is by what it 
takes to discourage him. 

• We don't change the message, the message 
changes us. 

 

 

Welcome 
We welcome Fr. George Worschak, who will 

be with us three weekends while Fr. Ivan is on 
Vacation. 
 

Important Church Information 
Homebound: If you are homebound and would like 
Fr. Ivan  to visit you during First Friday visitations, 
please call the office to make sure your name is 
on the list.  
Anointing of the Sick/Illnesses: The anointing of 
the Sick is not only for those who are gravely ill. 
This blessing is for anyone who is sick. If you are 
admitted into the hospital, please have the 
hospital or a family member contact Fr. Ivan as 
soon as possible to inform him of your admittance. 
Due to hospital confidentiality rules, the hospitals 
no longer contact your clergy without permission 
to do so.  
Deaths: Have your funeral director contact the 
rectory immediately after the death to make 
proper funeral arrangements for your loved one. If 
you plan to be buried in our cemetery, make sure 
you have a burial plot. Information is available at 
the rectory.  
Rectory Office Hours: Monday through Friday: 
9:00 a.m.  to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 
p.m. During the summer, please call to confirm 
that the secretary will be in the office. 
Purchase of Mass (Liturgy) Cards: Contact the 
rectory during office hours for information and 
purchase.  
Bulletin Announcements: If any organization has 
announcements to put in the bulletin, please 
inform the parish secretary Anna by Wednesday of 
the week you would like the announcement to 
appear.  
Bulletins: Please do not leave bulletins in the 
pew. Either take it home or return it to the table. 
Questions ??? If you have any questions, contact 
Fr. Ivan during office hours. 
 
A Special Request:  

At the conclusion of each Divine Liturgy 
please close all Liturgy books and/or hymn books 
and return them to their proper place. Also, 
please do not leave any church bulletins or other 
reading material in the pews. Let us all do our 
part to be true stewards of our parish church by 
helping to keep the church pews clean and neat. 
Thank you. 
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